

St. Cyprian's

Link

The Weekly Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie - 11th November

Remembrance Sunday

Services today
9.15am – Eucharist
10.30am – Eucharist

We have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

Today 11th November – is Remembrance Sunday, which we mark particularly at our service at 10.30am.

Also today, Remembrance Sunday – we share in a joint service between the churches of Lenzie at the War Memorial on the Woodilee Estate. The service is at 2pm.



Next Saturday: 17th November –

our Annual Pet Blessing Service, at 11.00am. With treats for pets and owners after. Please invite family and friends to come along...........

There are lots of windfalls under the apple tree at the back of the church hall. Why not collect some, do what you want with them......

PRAYERS

ANGLICAN: Iglesia Episcopal de Cuba: Rt Rev Griselda Delgado Del Carpio.

DIOCESAN: East End Team Ministry: St. John the ~Evangelist, Bailleston, St. Kentigern's, Dennistoun; St. Serf's, Shettleston (Jim Benton-Evans, Lucy Ireland).

Daily Prayers

12th: Those who are without trust.

13th: Diocesan Ecumenical Relations Officer (Sandy Montgomerie)

14th: The Mother's Union in Scotland.

15^{th:} Development team for Missional Leadership (Jane Ross)

16 th: Diocean Development team for Prayer and Spirituality.

17th: For love and fellowship in our fundraising events.

Please remember in your prayers: Robert Hay, Olive Hay, Matt Whitaker, Ian Stother, Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Ashley Craddock, Pam Bently; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; Grace Joss and those in the "Prayer Book" at the back of church.

Three trees were removed from our church grounds the other week – one because it was in poor condition, the other two because they were a risk to our hall. If you would like to make a contribution to the cost of the work there are envelopes at the back of church for that.

Saturday 24th November – Christmas Fair – 10am – 2pm.

We need stuff – feel free to bring things in when you want. If you need help bringing stuff in, have a word with the Rector.

We need – collectibles, toys, fancy goods, tombola prizes, cakes, jams, crafts.

And most – we need your help.....